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WINTER SKI RETREAT 

Our Ski Retreat is starting to be finalized.  The resort has been booked for 

January 2-4, skiing is in place for January 3, Bible Studies have been 

completed and our transportation has been reserved. 

We will leave from Trinity at 11:00 a.m. and head to Great Wolf Lodge in the 

Wisconsin Dells on Wednesday, January 2.  We will arrive at around 3:00 

p.m. and have the rest of the day for fun, fellowship food and Bible study. 

The Ski day is Thursday, January 3, at Cascade Mountain. We will ski from 

10:30 a.m. till dinner time (weather permitting).  The group lesson is at 11:00 

a.m. and lasts 90 minutes. Lunch will be at the ski hill.  When we return to 

the resort we will have time for some more waterpark fun, dinner and Bible 

study. 

Our return home will be on Friday, January 4.  We should arrive back at 

around 1:00 in the afternoon. 

Due to some lower rates, the retreat will cost $175 not including and 

souvenirs that you would like to purchase.  After you sign up (there are only 4 

spots left) you will receive a list as to what to pack and some waiver forms for 

skiing.  

The sign-up sheets are in the Youth Room and the Grade 8 classroom.  If you 

have any questions, please contact Mr. Grady. 

 

Give thanks to the LORD, for he is good, 

    for his steadfast love endures forever! 

 

OPEN YOUTH ROOM SCHEDULE 

Come join us for Open Youth Room on Sunday, November 4 and 18. We meet in the Youth Room from 6:30 p.m. till 8:00 

p.m.  We gather for fellowship and fun.  Friends are aleays invited to attend.  Refreshments are always available. 

WINTER JAM 2019 

For some reason Winter Jam will not be coming to Chicago in 2019.  Mr. Grady is looking into another Christian concert 

opportunity in the month of March.  Look for more details in upcoming newsletters. 

A RECENT SUCCESS 

Congratulation to all students 

who earned High Honors and 

Honor Roll status during the 

first quarter. 

Congrats to all the fall sports 

participants and band and 

drama participants for their 

hard work. 

REMINDER 

Youth Bible Class and Sunday 

School meet each week at 

9:45 a.m. 

 

 

 



FEED MY STARVING CHILDREN 

The annual trip to Feed My Starving Children is Friday, November 9.  Meet 

at the school at 5:30 p.m.  We will go out to eat near FMSC before we begin 

our packing session at 7:45 p.m.  The Youth Group will pay.  This year we will 

pack the baby formula mix. 

We will pack food till 9:30 p.m. and then return to the school around 10:15 

p.m.  

Cost is $10 which is a donation to FMSC.  Your $10 will help make 50 meals.  

You might want to bring extra money for souviners.  There is only room for 

15 people to attend.  Friends are welcome to attend.  Once the spots are filled 

a waiting list will begin. 

 

THE DIARY OF ANNE FRANK 

The Diary of Anne Fran is a book of the writings from the diary kept 

by Anne Frank while she was in hiding for two years with her family during 

the Nazi occupation of the Netherlands. The family was apprehended in 

1944, and Anne Frank died of typhus in a concentration camp in 1945. 

Haley Dahlstrand and Matthew Gerhardt are main characters in a play 

centered on this book.  A sign up sheet for those interested in going is in the 

Youth Room.  The Youth Group will pay for your ticket.  

The play is on Saturday, November 10, at 7:00 p.m.  We will meet at school at 

6:00 p.m. and should return by 9:30 p.m. 

 

GAMEWORKS ENTERTAINMENT CENTER 

Our Social event will be a day at Gameworks in Schaumburg.  You will get a two hour pass to play the games and then we 

will have lunch.  Cost is $20 for everything.  We will leave from Trinity at 9:15 a.m. on November 17.  The return time will 

be between 1:30 and 2:00 p.m.  Friends are invited.  Sign-up sheets are in the regular spots. 

 

2019 NATIONAL YOUTH GATHERING IN MINNEAPOLIS 

All of our paper work has been sent infor the gathering.  We will have 23 participants attending.  Right now we will wait to 

receive confirmation.  That should come in about a month.  The hotel assignments will be sent out in March.  There will be 

a few things that we will need to figure out before that time.  Who plans on running the 5K?  Does anyone desire to be in 

the mass band or choir?  Are there any dancers out there for the ballet group?  Any ideas on a Trinity t-shirt design or 

color? 

Remember you can stay connected with what is happening on the LCMS gathering Facebook page, Instagram or Twitter 

feeds.  Look for important updates in the future newsletters. 

 

 

Contact Us 

Trinity Youth Group 

11500 German Church Rd 

Burr Ridge, Il.  60527 

 

708-990-5020 

708-839-1200 ext. 6 

https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Netherlands_in_World_War_II
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Typhus

